
The Hills Christmas Dinner 
 
The eighteen members of The Hills NWR really enjoyed our Christmas dinner which 
we celebrated at The Fiddler in Rouse Hill. It was a very nice venue with great food 
and we forgave the few hiccups due to staff shortages and inexperience. We've 
decided to do the same this year even though it is a bit more expensive, as it takes 
away the burden of preparing one's home for a large gathering and the resulting 
clean up. 
 

 
 

Cheers, Michele LO The Hills 


